
                                                               

         

 

  
 

 

 
                         

 
 

    
  

 
   

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
     

   
 

   
 

 
 

 
  

              
                    
                 
 
 
 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Gavin C. Newsom, Governor 

MILITARY DEPARTMENT 
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL 
9800 Goethe Road 
Sacramento, California 95827-3561 

NGCA-CMD-IG 16 June 2023 

MEMORANDUM FOR All Service Members and Employees of the California Military 
Department (CMD) 

SUBJECT:  Reporting Government Fraud, Waste and Abuse 

1. Both the California Military Department Inspector General (CMD-IG) and the California
State Auditor are confidential avenues for reporting improper activities by state agencies or
its members.  It is your responsibility to report any type of fraud, waste, or abuse, which
ultimately protects scarce state resources, and to be free from retaliation for doing so.

2. CMD employees and Servicemembers have multiple ways to confidentially report fraud,
waste, and abuse.  The CMD-IG is available to all CMD employees and Service Members
and can be reached at 888-645-0411/ 916-854-3426 or by email at state.ig@cmd.ca.gov.

3. For further information regarding the State Auditor, see the attached poster and
brochure.

JULIAN H. BOND 
Colonel (CA), CASG 
Inspector General 
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